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Good afternoon everyone, 
I hope that everyone is having a fun and safe Reading Week! Outlined below is what SRA Nursing has been working on since the submission of our year plan. Please reach out if you have any questions, comments, or concerns!

Progress on Yearplan
We have been attending biweekly McMaster University Nursing Students’ Society (MUNSS) meetings to continue to strengthen the relationship between their core Executives and the SRA Nursing caucus. Currently they are in the process of onboarding new members and planning events for the semester. We plan on participating in those plans when possible.

Also, we have been posting on social media every week to every other week, depending on the content and information we feel is relevant to the Nursing caucus. We don’t want to overload the page or my constituents with posts just for the sake of posting. We recently touched base with the Sustain Ed committee to circulate graphics and a contest for SoBi bikes!
Past Events, Projects, & Activities 
We were able to run a booth on Brazen during Welcome Week targeted towards nursing students, with a goal of providing more information on the MSU, SRA, and how to get involved on campus. Unfortunately, there was little interest in the event, but we were able to get in contact with one first year to answer some of their questions! Fortunately, it seems that the other booths and Brazen event overall had little engagement, so we weren’t alone!
Upcoming Events, Projects, & Activities 
We plan on working with Municipal Affairs committee and the MSU’s Research Assistants to work on the University Accessibility policy paper, which is in line with one of our yearplan objectives of increasing accessibility to resources in McMaster. Further contact with MA committee is needed. 
Current Challenges 

Ongoing pandemic and transition to online workspace, especially with the news of an online Winter semester, has been tough on collaboration but we are slowly and surely getting accustomed to the new normal.
Volunteers (Standing Committees only) 

N/A
Successes
Welcome Week was a big success for Nursing!!! The first years were still very engaged in a variety of social and academic events despite the lack of in person contact, and we are hopeful that their first year started on a high note. 
Other
Wishing everybody a happy Thanksgiving/long weekend! Super excited for what the second half of the semester has to offer 😊
Best,
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Riana Bagtasos

SRA Nursing Caucus Leader
McMaster Students Union

sranursing@msu.mcmaster.ca 

